
 

  

NOTICE OF VACANCY 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
GEORGETOWN DIVIDE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 

6425 MAIN STREET 
GEORGETOWN, CALIFORNIA 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Georgetown Divide Public Utility District has one 

(1) vacancy on its Board of Directors (“Board”). 

In accordance with California Government Code § 1780, the Board of Directors intend to 

fill the vacancy by appointment. 

The person appointed to fill this vacant Board position will serve through December 13, 

2022, with the election for this position occurring in November 2022. In order to qualify 

for a position on the Board, the applicant must reside within the District. 

 
ALL INTERESTED PARTIES are invited to apply for this position, please submit a letter 
of interest and resume by mail to “Board Vacancy”, Georgetown Divide Public Utility 
District, PO Box 4240 Georgetown, California 95634; in person at 6425 Main Street 
Georgetown, California 95634; or by email at gm@gd-pud.org.  The resume or letter of 
interest should briefly outline the qualifications which would make you suitable for a 
position on the Board. 
 
Letters of interest with resume must be received at the District office no later than 12:00 

p.m. on XXXXXXXX 

If selected as a candidate, you will be contacted for a preliminary interview with an ad-

hoc Board committee.  The Director appointment will be made during a Special Meeting 

of the Board of Directors tentatively scheduled for XXXXXX at XXXXX, via Zoom.   The 

appointed director may be sworn in and seated at that meeting, or at a time after the 

meeting at the discretion of the Board. 

If you have any questions, please contact the General Manager at (530) 333-4356. 


